
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 22nd April 2022 

What we have been learning this week…. 

· In English we started out new book this week 
“Romeo’s view of the shard”. The children loved 
learning facts about the shard. 

· In maths we have been focusing recapping prior 
knowledge of counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s 

· Geography has been all about the UK. We have ex-
panded our knowledge of the four countries within the 
UK. 

· Science this week has been exploring and comparing 
physical properties of some everyday shapes. 

 

Just a few reminders… 

· Library day for year 1 has changed to Tuesdays. 

· PE days for year 1 have changed to Monday and Thursday. 

· If possible could the children please bring in a labelled soft toy next Wednesday for our science 
lesson on materials. 

· As you may know this time of year is very busy with assessments (Year 1 phonics screening test 
and year 2 SATS). Therefore, we have decided to not send home spellings this half term and have 
a gentle focus on spelling within our phonics lessons. Spelling tests will resume after the half term. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Thank you—Miss Cano and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

Home Learning 

· Daily Reading– please try to read once a day at home and write in the reading  records. (refer to 
letter that went out earlier in the week) 

· (Starting Monday 25th April) Phonics homework—Please complete any tasks that need to be writ-
ten in your small blue homework books. 

· Weekly maths seed lesson 
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